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FAO Clare Adamson

Dear Clare,

Re: Planning application 2024/0189 - Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0JP

Thank you for consulting the Historic Environment Planning Team regarding the above planning application.
Please note that my response relates solely to the buried archaeological heritage and not to the historic
built environment, which is a matter for the relevant Conservation Officer.

These proposals are broadly similar to previous proposals under 2023/1026 in terms of overall ground
impact. The past advice for this site therefore remains relevant, which is broadly that potential heritage
assets are at risk by these proposals and that risk can be mitigated through attaching a suitable condition to
the grant of any permission. The past condition advised, attached, remains suitable.

I trust this is satisfactory, but if you have any queries or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

Matt Saywood
Archaeological Officer
Historic Environment Planning, Surrey County Council, Quadrant Court, 35 Guildford Road,
Woking, GU22 7QQ
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